
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

This is our Photography Club’s Annual Spring 
 “Photo Safari at Ferrari” a.k.a. “Larry’s Pond” 

 

Saturday Morning, April 8, 2017 
 

Larry will guide 2 walking tours, show up on time to go on a great 
adventure as Larry points out more animals than you ever imagined that 

live in our local wetlands.  
 

We’ve all seen his photographs of birds, coyotes, mink and other 
creatures, now he’s going to share his secret locations & methods. 

 

When: Saturday, April 8, 2017 with your choice of either 
  6:30 A.M. for sunrise or 8:00 A.M. for morning light. 
 

Where:  Meet up in the parking area at Angler’s Cove. 
 

Equipment:  Bring what you have for low lighting, wildlife, flowers, landscapes and 
people.  Larry loves to use his 100-400 telephoto lens.  A lens hood is helpful to 
avoid the early morning sun “flares” on your lens.  

 

Sex:. Most of the wildlife is either having, or trying to have, sex.  Larry advises 
using your discretion filter.   
 

Walking:  This is a walking safari, no double deck buses will be provided. 
 

Parking:  Park in the small lot at Angler’s Cove, if full, park in an adjacent 
neighborhood and walk in.  No parking on Ingram in the NEV lanes as those old 
people driving NEVs and golf carts can really get cranky!   
 

Sign up:  Advance sign up needed to ensure Larry that you are going to show up 
and what time you want to start, select either 6:30 A.M. or 8:00 A.M. 
 

He is limiting each of these guided tours to a handful of people to avoid stressing 
out the wildlife.   He can also notify you of changes/updates if you are signed up. 
Wait there’s more!  Peoples signing up get invited to the Show & Tell Party.  
 

Call or email Larry to get on the list for this local trip: 
Larry White, 543-4754 or  lwhite1586@sbcglobal.net  

 
 

You are cordially invited to join local legend 
Larry White on a photographic adventure 
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